Department of Computer Science

Date: 07/02/2020
To,
The Principal,
Yivekanand College (Autonomous),
Kolhapur.
Subject: Permission to organize industrial study visit at “Skylark Global,
Kolhapur” for students and staff.
Respected Sir,

As per the subject cited above, the department of Computer Science is going to organize
industrial study visit at “Skylark Global, Kolhapur” for our B.Sc. III students and staff on
Saturday, 08/02/2020.

So, I request you to please give us the permission to arrange the same.

Thanking you,
Sincerely Yours
q Dl%aghmare
N E ' HeadHefidepartment
<! Dept. of Computer Science
- Vivekanand Collsge, Kalkapur
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Visit to Skylark Global Kolhapur
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